
BIRTHDAYS: 22 Jan; Claire Davies,  
25 Jan; Steve Nicholas, 1 Feb; Phil Brown. 

 

 
 
 

This morning: Breakfast Meeting, 
$22 per person 7 for 7:15am, at the Beachside Golf Club, downstairs. 

Future Programs:  

 

29 Jan; TBA 
Fellowship: Peter Culham and Linda Eadweards 
 

FEBRUARY IS ROTARY’S PEACE AND CONFLICT 
PREVENTION/RESOLUTION MONTH 
 

5 Feb; TBA 
Fellowship: Gareth Davies and Dom Fondacaro 
 

12 Feb; TBA 
Fellowship: Tony Fondacaro and Jeff Franklin 
 

19 Feb: Social Night, members, partners and 
friends, BBQ buffet, cost $27 per person 
6 for 6:30pm, same venue. 
Menu will include: 200g rump steak, 2 types of sausages, honey soy chicken wings, Penne Bosciola, Garden salad and Coleslaw.  
If you wish a fish or a vegetarian meal please let Issa know asap, thanks 
Fellowship: Wayne Fry and John Hozack 
 

26 Feb: TBA 
Fellowship: Bernard Jones and Jo Jones 

Meeting’s Report of 18 December 2018  
 

President Craig Saunders welcomed members and guest Keith McGuire to the last meeting of the year.  

Youth Service Director Andrea Tucker informed members of the recent presentations’ assemblies 
held at the local High and Primary schools, thanked members Stephen Hladio and Leonie Smith for 
attending for attending presentation assemblies on the club behalf. Dream cricket day attended by Andrea 
and Rod Tucker and PP Wayne Fry thank you to all who attended a great day was had by all.  

Vocational Service Director Dick Crouch informed members of the profit from the Business Awards 
of $5,500.00 to be distributed to local charities; the Dunn Lewis Foundation, SES and Marine Rescue. 
Brain storming for ideas for the 2019 Business Awards.  
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 JANUARY IS ROTARY’S VOCATIONAL SERVICE MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
 Jan Semi-annual Subs are Due 

23 Feb Sat Rotary’s Birthday 

10 Mar Sun 

Tennis Day 
Rotary v Lions 
Social get together 
Rotarians, families and friends 
Players and non-players 

10 Apr Wed Club’s Birthday 
21 Apr Sun Blessing of the Fleet Parade 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  
edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


  
PP Tim Gregory thanked all members who assisted with the selling of the Christmas trees. Thanks to 
Dale Wilford for cutting and transporting trees to sell at Cupitt’s. They have all sold.  

Bernard Jones asked members to put on their thinking caps for programme ideas and give them to 
Bernard. 
Issa Shalhoub thanked the organisers of the Christmas Dinner, hampers and cakes. 
- If any member requires transport to attend a meeting, please notify Issa 0414 553 574. 
- Notify Ed if you require a fish meal. 
- We all must notify Ed if we will not be attending a meeting. 
Guest speaker PP John Hozack spoke on Wills, Estates Planning, Elder Abuse, Enduring 
Guardianship, Power of Attorney, Health Directives, Superannuation and binding nomination. ‘Please 
ensure of all the above are updated as life changes’, said John.  

Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of Report. 
 

Thank you to Genelle, Tim Gregory and Mary-Anne Ryan for their hospitality and hard work 
 in organising our first get together for 2019. 

Happy birthday Clive Cross, thank Yvonne Young for the cake and Craig Saunders for the cap. 

  
 
 
 

SOCIAL TENNIS DAY – GET TOGETHER DAY WITH THE LIONS CLUB 
Players and non-players, for Rotarians-Lions’ members, families-friends, at the tennis centre,  

151 Warden Street, Ulladulla. Sunday 10 March 2019 from 11am until 3pm,  
BYO own nibbles and drinks. Please also bring a salad or sweets to share. 

The cost will be $10 per person for a BBQ lunch prepared by the Lions Club members and the use of the facilities. 
The Rotary Club will supply complimentary tea, coffee and milk.  

The Lions Club will prepare and serve the BBQ food. 
The tennis club will supply tables, chairs and any crockery, cutlery, glasses etc as required on the deck. 

A round robin will be organised, Rotary v Lions, for the semi-serious tennis players  
and for the not-so-serious, fun activities will be organised such as fun-tennis, Bocce, Finska, shuttlecock etc. 

Players to bring their own racquets and the tennis club will supply good-used balls. 
If successful, it be an annual event with a perpetual trophy. 

 

 
 

 Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 


